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School Meal Information 
 
Good Morning Families, 
 
Just a reminder that our menus may be accessed online at the following link, or by clicking on 
Child Nutrition Services under the Parents tab of our web site: 
http://www.perrysburgschools.net/ChildNutritionServices.aspx. Please note that, at this time, we 
will only accept online or check payments for school lunches. For online payment, please visit 
PaySchools at https://payschoolscentral.com/. Please note that direct debit/ Automated Clearing 
House (ACH) payment transaction fees will be waived through September 30, 2020. The credit 
card fee is not waived during this time. 
 
Printed menus are also available in the cafeteria for grades K-12 for those who prefer a hard 
copy. 
 
School lunch menus will be posted online at least one week before the first of each month 
throughout the school year. 
 
For information about our free or reduced price lunch application, please visit the Parents tab of 
our web site or this direct link: 
http://www.perrysburgschools.net/FreeorReducedPriceMealApplication.aspx. 
 
For more information about our program, please read Policy 8500D - Procedure for the 
collection and payment for Charged Meals at 
http://www.boarddocs.com/oh/perrysburg/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=AXVRLE69138A. 
 
Additional nutrition information may be found on our Child Nutrition Services web page at 
http://www.perrysburgschools.net/ChildNutritionServices.aspx. 
 
Best wishes for a great school year! Please feel free to contact me anytime if you have any 
questions or concerns about Child Nutrition Services. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lila Szozda 
Child Nutrition Director 
Perrysburg Schools 
140 E. Indiana Ave. 
Perrysburg OH 43551 
419-874-9131 extension 2138 
lszozda@perrysburgschools.net 
 


